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We Heard You!

Based on your feedback from the Line 3 IAMC Regional Engagement Sessions 2023,
we will make our newsletters shorter and add more imagery so that it’s easier to read
and you can get the information quickly. 

Thank you for your comments.

- Line 3 IAMC Communications & Engagement Subcommittee
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LINE-WIDE GATHERING 2023

Every year, the Line 3 IAMC hosts a Line-Wide Gathering and invites Elders,
leadership, technicians and youth from potentially impacted Indigenous
Nations and Regions along the Enbridge Line 3 pipeline in the prairie
provinces to participate. 

The goal of Line-Wide Gathering is to share the Line 3 IAMC’s progress and
achievements over the past 12 months and collect feedback from the Nations,
especially since the Line 3 IAMC submitted a proposal to the federal
government to renew funding to keep up the work of the IAMC. 

This year’s Line-Wide Gathering took place at the Dakota Dunes Resort on
Whitecap Dakota First Nation in Saskatchewan on October 11-12 and saw
over 110 participants!

Highlights include:
Continuing the IAMC and Why It’s Important
Overview on Training on Indigenous Regulatory Involvement (TIRI)
Keynote speaker Kaella-Marie Earle 
Women’s Sharing Circle and Star-gazing activities 

Special thanks to all the Elders and presenters for making this a meaningful
and successful event. Thank you to all those that participated and contributed
—we look forward to hosting you in 2024 at future Line 3 IAMC events! 

For more details and information on the discussions from the event, a Line-
Wide Gathering 2023 - What We Heard Report will be available on the Line 3
IAMC website in the New Year. 
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SEASON’S
GREETINGS

Barb Hobson | Bradley Swiftwolfe | Brent Laroque
Chief Matthew T. Peigan | Don Ross | Kirk Poitras 

Kyra Northwest | Marci Riel | Melvin Abraham
Mike Sutherland | Minister Marg Friesen | Richard Aisaican 

Tribal Chief Isabel O’Soup | Tribal Chief Mark Arcand 
Michelle Wilsdon | Anita Kuipers

Wishing you and your family a wonderful holiday
season and a healthy and happy New Year!

FROM THE LINE 3 IAMC


